
 
 
 

WORLD BOOK DAY  
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
It is that time of year again, World Book Day is on the 3rd  March. To celebrate, we have arranged the 
following activities: 
 
Free Book 
All of the children will receive a book from the annual £1 book token list.   Waterstones in Ayr will 
provide the books, once we have the order ready.  
 
Dress Down – Pyjama/Costume Dress-Up 
We are asking children to wear their favourite pyjamas or, if they would rather, a World Book Day 
costume. Pupils will be asked to bring their favourite book into school to show and read at a point 
throughout the day. 
 
Reading time during the day 
Children will be given time to read in class before lunch in a ‘Relax and Read’ session. The book can 
come from home or be selected from the library 
 
Design your own book character – competition 
We are holding a school competition to design your own book character. There will be a separate 
prize for the lower school and the upper school. 
 
 
At home, you could: 
 

 Take advantage of the resources and links available on the World Book Day website. There 
will be many materials on the website all week leading up to Thursday: 

 

 World Book Day LIVE is happening on the 28th Feb and is being recorded, so you can watch it 
at any time. It will feature  the cast of Matilda the Musical and many popular authors.  

 

 Have a look at the World Book Day Youtube channel where you will find videos and stories: 
World Book Day - YouTube. The Authors and Illustrators Academy are sharing masterclass 
videos with various authors: World Book Day author & illustrator videos for schools 

 
We hope you are able to access the activities and enjoy the celebrations.  
 
 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/c/WorldBookDayUK/videos
https://www.worldbookday.com/online-masterclasses/

